
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

EAST RAMAPO CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT 
LETTER TO PARENTS regarding  

TITLE I SERVICES 
 
To:  __________________________________   (Parent/Legal Guardian) 
 
Re:  __________________________________   (Student) 
 
From: _________________________     Date: ______________ 
 
Please be advised that a review of your child’s performance and academic needs indicates that your 
child would benefit greatly from, and will therefore receive Title I remedial services in the areas of: 
 

1. ________________________________________________ 
 
2. ________________________________________________ 
 

 
In an effort to foster greater academic achievement and success for children, it is the practice of the 
East Ramapo Central School District to create a partnership between parents of children receiving 
Title I services and the schools in which their children attend. 
 
School-Parent-Student Compacts are agreements developed between parents and school staff to help 
children achieve high standards. The compacts recognize that families and schools need to work 
together toward mutual goals and that they share responsibilities for each student's performance.  
 
The attached agreement (compact) should be signed by the student receiving Title I services, parent 
and Title I teacher, pledging their commitment to fulfill their obligations in assisting the student to 
perform well in school.  
 
The District encourages you to learn about services offered at your child’s school and how your 
participation will contribute to and enhance your child’s overall achievement. 
 
Thank you for your assistance and cooperation.                              


